
The programs, demos, and other material included on The DISC! are
provided on an "as is" basis, without warranty of any kind,  
expressed or implied. Should this disc or any of the programs on
this disc prove defective, neither CD-ROM Today nor GP Publications
assume any responsibility.  
    The programs, demos, etc., included on The DISC! are the  
property of the respective developers and publishers who hold the
copyrights and trademarks to those items. Those developers and  
publishers continue to hold all rights to their programs, demos,
and other materials, and those items are not the property of GP 
Publications or any of its readers. The public domain and shareware
programs and demos included here are the property of their  
respective owners, and are subject to the guidelines and legal  
regulations relating to these programs.  
    In no event will CD-ROM Today or GP Publications be liable for
any damages arising from the use, or inability to use, the  
programs, demos, and other materials included on The DISC!.   
    CD-ROM Today and The DISC!, and their respective logos, are
registered trademarks of GP Publications, Inc. The custom user  
interface on the PC version of The DISC!--and all of its 
attributes not otherwise copyrighted or trademarked--are the 
property of GP Publications, Inc. 
    CD-ROM Today(r) and The DISC(tm) are tradenames of GP
Publications, Inc., and may not be used without the express written
permission of GP Publications, Inc. All rights reserved. Products
named in the magazine and on The DISC! are tradenames or trademarks
of their respective companies.


